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Comments: This is a terrible idea and will ruin what is one of the most beautiful lakes in the Swan Valley. The

lake is not very large and the building will take away from the picturesque views it currently has. This project will

only lead to land degradation and pollution of the crisp cool water in the lake. It will only attract out of staters that

have no respect for our beautiful state. 


